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Approval to Purchase License Plate Reader Camera System

SUMMARY: Crossville Police Department received a quote from Flock for a License Plate Reader
(LPR) camera system in the amount of $28,500. Police Chief Brooks recommends the quote and
approval to purchase 10 cameras with installation services in the amount of $28,500. A budget
amendment is not necessary as it was approved in the FY22-23 budget. The item was not bid as it is
a sole source provider.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42100-230

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase.
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